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11th February 2021  
  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Our school photographer will be in school on Tuesday 18th May 2021. 
  
They will be taking photographs of your child with their class and individual 
photographs only.  
  

Due to Covid restrictions there will be no mixing of year groups 
  
Children must wear their school uniform. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
  

Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

Headteacher 
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